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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

RE-CONSTRUCTION OF LONGSHIPS  
ROAD RAIL CROSSING  

PORT OF CARDIFF 
 

1600HRS FRIDAY 14
TH

 AUGUST 2015 
 

TO 
 

0600HRS MONDAY 17
TH

 AUGUST 2015 
 

 

Works are to be carried out to the Rail crossing 
on Longships Road during the above period.   

 

No access will be available over the crossing to 
road traffic or pedestrians throughout the 

works. 
 
 

Daniel Davies   28
th
 July 2015 


